
From: Pete, Aaron 
Sent: 4/25/2013 10:08:52 AM 
To: Glass, David (David.Glass@jud.ca.gov) 
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 

Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Stanford, Robert 
(robert.stanford@cpuc.ca.gov); Ip, Cyrus (Cyrus.Ip@jud.ca.gov); Prosper, Terrie D. 
(terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov); 'The General' Redacted 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: CPUC Reservations for Milton Marks Auditorium on May 7 and May 8 

Confirmation 

Hello Mr. Glass, I regret to inform you that our event has been canceled and we no longer need 
the Milton Marks Auditorium for May 7th and 8th. Thank you for your assistance and we look 
forward to working with you in the future. 

Thank you, 

Aaron K. Pete 

Executive Assistant to the Director 

Brigadier General (CA) Emory J. Hagan, III 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone (415) 703-2179 

Fax (415) 703-3533 

AKP(8>couc. ca. gov 

From: Pete, Aaron 
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2013 12:57 PM 
To: 'Glass, David' 
Cc: Ip, Cyrus; LRDD@pge.com; Stanford, Robert; Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
(elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); 'The General' 
Subject: RE: CPUC Reservations for Milton Marks Auditorium on May 7 and May 8 Confirmation 

SB GT&S 0633726 
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Thank you Mr. Glass for you immediate response. 

Thank you, 

Aaron K. Pete 

Executive Assistant to the Director 

Brigadier General (CA) Emory J. Hagan, III 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone (415) 703-2179 

Fax (415) 703-3533 

AKP(8>couc. ca. gov 

From: Glass, David fmailto:David.Glass@iud.ca.qov1 
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2013 12:42 PM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Cc: Ip, Cyrus 
Subject: RE: CPUC Reservations for Milton Marks Auditorium on May 7 and May 8 Confirmation 

Hello, 

Correct, you are confirmed for the Milton Marks Auditorium all day May 7th and from 8 am - 12:00 pm 
on May 8th. 

Cyrus Ip (cc'd here) is the man to speak with regarding all things audio-visual. 

David Glass 
Supervising Administrative Coordinator 

SB GT&S 0633727 



Conference Center Support Services 

Center for Judiciary Education & Research (CJER) 
Judicial Council of California - Administrative Office of the Courts 
415-865-7848, david.qlass@iud.ca.gov 

"Serving the courts for the benefit of all Californians" 

From: Pete, Aaron fmailto:aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2013 11:23 AM 
To: Glass, David 
Subject: CPUC Reservations for Milton Marks Auditorium on May 7 and May 8 Confirmation 

Hi Mr. Glass, our office just wants to confirm that we have reservations for the Milton Marks 
Auditorium for all day May 7th and from 8 am - 12:00 pm on May 8th. Further, are you the 
person to contact regarding any IT needs? Our IT person wants to coordinate with your office 
on what the Auditorium has available regarding audio and visual equipment. Please advise. 

Thank you, 

Aaron K. Pete 

Executive Assistant to the Director 

Brigadier General (CA) Emory J. Hagan, III 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone (415) 703-2179 

Fax (415) 703-3533 

AKP(8>couc. ca. gov 

SB GT&S 0633728 


